Holiday Greetings

By Steve M. Hockett, President #108, Rotary Club of Long Beach

Dear Rotary Club Members and Friends,

As we gather this holiday season, | want to express my heartfelt gratitude to each
of you. Serving as the 108th President of the Rotary Club of Long Beach is an
honor of a lifetime. Together, we have accomplished remarkable things, and your
dedication and passion continue to inspire our community.

During this festive time, may your hearts be filled with joy and
your homes warmed with love and laughter. Let us embrace the # .
spirit of giving and goodwill the season brings, cherishing our
shared values of service and friendship.

Wishing yo and your loved ones a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and a New
Year filled with hope, peace, and prosperity. Thank you for being an integral part of 7 gl
our Rotary family! £

Warmest wishes... Steve



